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ANNOUNCEMENT
DATE : 09 NOVEMBER 2023
TO : ALL CONCERNED STAKEHOLDERS AND THE GENERAL
PUBLIC
@v\/ M

FROM : MS. ESTRELLITA B. PASTOLERO, MGM
HEPO V/Officer-In-Charge, Food and Drug Action Center

SUBJECT : 2023 FOOD AND DRUG ACTION CENTER YEAR-END
PERFORMANCE REVIEW AND STRATEGIC PLANNING
FOR CY 2024

DTN : 20231109180512

Please be informed that the Food and Drug Action Center (FDAC) will be conducting its
Year-End Performance Review and Strategic Planning for CY 2024 on November 29 — 01
December, 2023. All FDAC personnel in Alabang and FDAC Cubao Satellite Office are
required to attend the said activity.

Kindly send an email to odg@fda.gov.ph for immediate concerns.

Regular operations shall resume on 04 December 2023, Monday.

For information, reference, and guidance.

DTN : 20231109180512
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